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I am a native Oregonian, former US Marine, and a hunter. I also have grandchildren 

and great grandchildren who attend schools. This measure, passed by the voters, will 

reduce the risk they face in our state today and it will not interfere with sane firearm 

use.  

I urge that HB3075-1 be moved out of committee as soon as possible to help 

facilitate the full implementation of Measure 114. 

Thank you. 


